
 

MD19 Annual Convention, October 12 – 14, 2023 
Glitz & Glamour 

Under the Big Top 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

District O is  pleased to be hosting the Multiple District 19 (MD19) Annual Convention in 

Surrey, B.C. October 12th – 14th, 2023.   We expect to be hosting about 250 - 300 attendees 

from Lions Clubs across British Columbia, Washington and Northern Idaho. 

 

One of our fundraising activities, that is a big part of the fun and the success of the 

convention, is the raffle and silent auction.  We would appreciate it if you could provide us 

with a raffle prize or silent auction item that we can use to enhance the “shopping” 

experience for the attendees.  Your donation will be acknowledged in the program booklet. 

Any raffle prizes or silent auction items must be received by 5:00pm on September 
29th, 2023. (or the commitment thereof).   If you would prefer to send us an etransfer 
(wendycan@telus.net) we will purchase something on your behalf and credit you with 
the item. 
Your assistance would be greatly appreciated. Please reach out to us with any questions. 

 
Your truly, 
 
 PZC Linda DeRoche. Chair    Wendy Canessa, Co-Chair 
President, Surrey Central Lions    Secretary, Fort Langley Lions 
S_a_m_65@hotmail.com (underscores)  wendycan@telus.net 
Cell:  604 – 612-6591     Cell:  778-233-9283  
 


